
 

 

 

Burglary 

UCIPD received reports that three burglaries occurred in the Plaza Verde bicycle storage rooms 
between December 24-26, 2021. 
 
On December 24, 2021 at 2:33 a.m., two male suspects entered the locked bicycle room 2 by 
cutting the cables on the metal mesh door and reaching through to access the push bar. The 
suspects stole one bicycle and one bicycle saddle bag. 
 
On December 24, 2021 at 2:40 a.m., two male suspects entered the locked bicycle room 4 by 
cutting the cables on the metal mesh door. Cut bicycle locks were found but the total number of 
items taken is unknown at this time. 
 
On December 26, 2021 at 6:40 a.m., one male suspect and one female suspect entered the 
locked bicycle room 2 by using the previous hole cut in the metal mesh door. Both suspects are 
suspected of stealing a bicycle. 
 
If you have information that could be helpful in these investigations, please contact the UCI 
Police Department at (949) 824-5223. 
 
Help fight crime by reporting suspicious activity to UCIPD immediately - race, gender, and 
religious affiliation are not considered suspicious. 

Safety Tips 

 Ensure that all doors and windows are locked. Do not prop doors open. 
 Never leave electronics, wallets, and other valuables in plain sight. 
 Dial 9-1-1 for emergency or in-progress events. Non-emergency call (949) 824-5223. 

 

Sincerely, 

Liz Griffin 
Chief of Police 
UCI Police Department 

UCI Crime Alerts are released by the UCI Police Department when certain crimes are reported on or near UCI property, 
in compliance with federal law. These Crime Alerts provide information about campus safety situations and allow 
campus community members to take precautions for personal safety. 
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